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Fountainhead Mobile Solutions (FMS), a cutting-edge provider of mobile 
solutions for membership organizations, today announced the availability of The 
American Congress of Obstetricians and Gynecologists’ (ACOG) mobile app for 
iPhone and iPad. 

The new app allows the organization’s more than 57,000 members to stay 
connected with authoritative information from the leading experts in women’s 
health and contains a range of valuable features including: 
 

• Clinical practice guidelines highlighting the top 25 Committee Opinions 
• Immunization schedule, individualized vaccine recommendations, FAQs, 

alerts, and resource tools  
• Daily alerts, including top women’s health in the news 
• Patient FAQs 
• Pause magazine for peri- and menopausal women  
• Annual Clinical Meeting information 

 
The ACOG app was developed using FMS’ innovative MOBLTM platform which 
allow associations to quickly and cost-effectively deploy comprehensive mobile 
solutions that consolidate all organization mobile initiatives into a single app.  
 
“Membership organizations worldwide face the daunting challenge of keeping 
pace with the dynamic changes in mobile technology, and we are thrilled to be 
working with a group such as ACOG to highlight what is possible,” said Chad 
Roberts, founder and CEO of FMS. “We have only scratched the surface of the 
value that can be provided to ACOG members on their mobile device and look 
forward to future upgrades.” 
 
The ACOG App is available for immediate download in the App Store, with an 
Android version to follow soon. 

About Fountainhead Mobile Solutions 

Fountainhead Mobile Solutions (FMS) is a trusted provider of mobile solutions to 
membership organizations seeking to extend their brand and value to the rapidly 
expanding population of mobile users.  With over a decade of experience serving 
in the mobile sector, and as a trusted association partner brought unparalleled 
insight into shaping mobile technology to fit many health organization’s 
comprehensive needs.  The company’s MOBLTM is used by leading organizations 
including the American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP), the American 
Osteopathic Association (AOA), the American Society for Gastrointestinal 
Endoscopy (ASGE) and the American Association of Critical-Care Nurses 
(AACN). 
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